
 
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

TUESDAY, JUNE 14, 2005 
 
 
Present:  Chairman Lawrence W. O’Brien, Selectmen William J. Keller, Jr. and John C. Drobinski; Maureen 
Valente, Town Manager; Jody Kablack, Town Planner, Debbie Dineen, Conservation Coordinator and 
Carole R. Wolfe  
 
 
 The Board of Selectmen convened at 8:00 a.m. at the home of Carole Wolfe, 637 Concord Road, and 
were led on a walk of the property by Ms. Wolfe.  Members of the Planning Board, Conservation 
Commission, and Community Preservation Committee joined the Board on the site walk.  Ms. Wolfe’s 
property has been listed as highly ranked for preservation purposes.   
 
 The walk concluded at 9:30 a.m. 
 
 
 
      Attest: ______________________________________ 
       Maureen G. Valente 
       Town Manager – Clerk 
 
 


